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Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend.  

This week we will finish our termly assessments and complete the writing assessment and 
grammar paper. The children have done very well in last week’s assessments and I am very 
pleased with the progress they have made.   

The spellings for this week are: obey, notice, impress, responsible, logical, scissors, 
international. The spelling test will be on Friday as usual.   

In maths we will revise all the different topics we have learnt about this term and focus a 
bit more on telling time as the children still find it quite difficult. Please encourage them 
to practice telling the time at home too.  

The times tables test will be on Friday. The focus is now ALL the times tables and the 
children need to beat their previous best times.  Please use TT Rockstars to practice.  

We will continue learning about Forces and Magnets in science, about the Bible in RE and 
about the UK in geography.  

Homework this week will be a reading comprehension. It will be set on Thursday and needs 
to be completed by the following Monday.  

On Wednesday we will welcome visitors from the Hand to Mouth Charity in school who will 
work with the children on a project linked to RE.  

On Thursday we are having a Green Day in school. The children will have a variety of 
lessons with different teachers and learn about the environment, recycling and healthy 
lifestyles.  

Next Tuesday is our school trip to Magna. We will explore the exhibits to deepen our 
scientific knowledge, take part in an interactive workshop and also spend time in the 
adventure playground and the water park. The children will not need to wear uniform for 
this trip. They are going to get very wet in the water park so will need to bring a full 
change of clothes, a towel and some crocs or sandals.  

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Cooper 


